Davis, Joshua A.

From: King, John W.

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 9:08 AM

To: Davis, Joshua A.

Subject: RE: Need Approval - F250 Crew Cab Trucks

Yes Fleet approves

From: Davis, Joshua A.

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 9:07 AM

To: King, John W. <JWKing@columbus.gov>
Subject: FW: Need Approval - F250 Crew Cab Trucks
Hey John,

Infrastructure is requesting to purchase five Ford F-250 pickup trucks and upfit for those trucks. There will be a one-for-
one exchange for the trucks, in which we’ll provide the brass tags closer to when we receive the new vehicles.

Do we have Fleet approval?

Best regards,

Management Analyst Il

www.columbus.gov

From: Wentzel, Steve J.

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 9:02 AM

To: Davis, Joshua A. <JODavis@columbus.gov>
Subject: RE: Need Approval - F250 Crew Cab Trucks

Approved.

From: Davis, Joshua A.

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 8:54 AM

To: Wentzel, Steve J. <SJWentzel@Columbus.gov>
Subject: FW: Need Approval - F250 Crew Cab Trucks

Hey Steve,

Infrastructure is requesting to purchase five Ford F-250 pickup trucks. There will be a one-for-one exchange for the
trucks, in which we’ll provide the brass tags closer to when we receive the new vehicles.

Do we have the Director’s approval?

Best regards,



Management Analyst Il

www.columbus.gov

From: Wheeler, Brent A.

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 8:33 AM

To: Davis, Joshua A. <JODavis@columbus.gov>

Cc: Sparks, Rodney W. <RWSparks@columbus.gov>
Subject: Need Approval - F250 Crew Cab Trucks

Josh,

Street Maintenance is seeking approval to purchase five (5) F250 Crew Cab Trucks. | have attached the quote from
Byers. | have also attached the specs for the upfit of these trucks when they are received from Byers. These five (5)
trucks will be one-for-one and | will provide the BT#'s of the vehicles being turned in once we receive the new

vehicles. These vehicles will be used for transporting crews and equipment to and from various jobsites throughout the
city.

Let me know if there is anything else you need.

Brent Wheeler
Department of Public Service

Division of Infrastructure Management

Management Analyst |
111 N. Front St.
Columbus, Ohio 43215
Office: (614) 645 - 8391
Cell: (614) 774 - 0813
Fax: (614) 645 - 0202
bawheeler@columbus.gov




